
Report on:
Brainstorming and Impromptu Writing Session 

The Debating society was formed with a vision to provide a platform
to the youth for voicing their opinion, to spread awareness about
topics that are relevant in today's world and to develop analytical as
well as a critical skills necessary for professional and personal growth.
Various activities were conducted by the volunteers of the debating
society with an aim to:

 ask questions before giving opinions on a particular topic,1.
find topics before delving into their pros and cons and2.
add the surprise element by presenting impromptu written
session to make them adaptable towards any unforeseen
situation.

3.

The brainstorming session was conducted in Room 129, on 4th March
2023 to pop out new topics and ask new questions that are deeply
ingrained in our minds as unquestionable, around half an hour was
given to the students to enlist the topics they find pertinent to their
surroundings. They were given free hand to write whatever they
wanted in order to remove the pressure of being judged by their
peers. They partook in the session quite exuberantly. Then those
topics were stored in digital form so as to use them for future
debates.

Then an impromptu written session was conducted in Language lab
on a topic to write the pros and cons related to it. The participants
were also given a chance to speak up what they have written related
to that topic to synchronise what they believed in was what they
wrote and what they wrote was what they spoke. 



These activities ensured that the students honed their critical
thinking skills along with a passion to speak up their mind. 
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